
 

Park Aspire AP Academy - Autumn 1 Newsletter – 2025/2026 

Dear Pupils, Parents/Carers, and Staff, 

We are delighted to welcome you all back after what we hope was a restful and enjoyable 

summer break. As we begin the new academic year, we reflect proudly on the successes and 

positive progress made during the 2024-2025 school year. It was a year filled with 

achievements, growth, and memorable moments, and we are grateful to everyone who 

contributed to making it such a success. 

To those pupils who have moved on to new schools and alternative settings, we wish you the 

very best of luck on your new journey. To all returning pupils, we are delighted to have you 

back and look forward to supporting you in making this year a positive, successful, and 

rewarding one. 

Staffing Update 

This term brings some significant changes to our Park Aspire team: 

• We would like to thank Mrs Garnett for her eight years of dedicated service to our 

school community. Her commitment, care, and passion have made a lasting impact, 

and we wish her every success in her new ventures. 

• A huge congratulations to Mrs Boothroyd on the safe arrival of her beautiful baby girl – 

we send our warmest wishes to her and her family during this special time. 

• We are pleased to welcome two new members to our team: 

o Sarah Batty – Office Manager 

o Chanelle Bedford – Learning and Behaviour Assistant 

We looking forward to the positive contributions they will continue to make to our school 

community. 

Building Work on Site 

You may have noticed the ongoing building work around the school site. Please remain 

vigilant when arriving and leaving, and follow any signs or instructions provided. The safety of 

pupils, staff, and visitors remains our top priority, and we have put all the appropriate measures 

in place to ensure everyone remains safe during this period. 

Attendance and Punctuality 

A new school year brings new opportunities, and good attendance and punctuality are vital 

for success. Every day in school counts towards your child’s learning and progress, so we 

encourage all pupils and families to make attendance a top priority this year. 

If your child is going to be absent, please contact the school office and speak to Mrs Maroof 

as soon as possible. 

Uniform Expectations 

Pupils must wear: 

- Grey polo shirt and black school jumper 

- Plain black leggings (not sports leggings), tights with a skirt, school trousers, or plain black 

jogging bottoms/shorts (no logos or stripes) 



 

Key dates for your diary 

19.9.25 - Jeans for Genes day 

26.9.25 - Macmillan Coffee Morning 

10.10.25 - World Mental Health day 

Looking Ahead 

The 2025-2026 academic year promises to be an exciting year of learning, growth, and 

opportunities for all our pupils. Please keep an eye out for class newsletters, which will provide 

more information on upcoming events, curriculum plans, and key dates. 

We are looking forward to working together to ensure this year is another successful one for 

our entire school community. 

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support and welcome back. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Morris & The Park Aspire AP Academy Team 


